

**BRIDGE OWNERS FORUM**  
**BOF 66: TUESDAY 26 JANUARY 2021**  
**ZOOM MEETING**

**Actions:**

	<b>Agenda Reference</b>	<b>Action by</b>	<b>Action required</b>
<b>1</b>	Item 1	Chairman/ Richard Fish	<b>UN SDGs</b> More work needed to align BOF agendas to UN SDGs.
<b>2</b>	Item 3	All/ Richard Fish	<b>Grand Challenges and BOF in the media</b> All opportunities for publicising Grand Challenges and/or BOF to be taken or channelled to TechSec.
<b>3</b>	Item 3	Chairman	<b>TRIB</b> Chairman to keep in touch and keep BOF updated.
<b>4</b>	Item 3	Chairman/Paul Fidler	<b>BOF Website Upgrade</b> To be progressed as soon as possible.
<b>5</b>	Item 3	UKBB Members	<b>UKRLG Website and UKBB Minutes</b> Lack of access to meeting minutes to be raised at next UKBB meeting.
<b>6</b>	Item 3	Chairman/ Richard Fish	<b>Learning from Lockdown</b> Pandemic positive and negative outcomes still to be considered in a BOF review document.
<b>7</b>	Item 3	UKBB Members	<b>Research Funding Options</b> To be aired at next meeting of UKBB.
<b>8</b>	Item 4	Paul Fidler	<b>Alastair Soane Presentation</b> To be uploaded to BOF website.
<b>9</b>	Item 4	Chairman/Richard Fish	<b>IABSE Group looking at Bridge Collapses</b> Options for BOF contribution to this group to be considered.
<b>10</b>	Item 5	Paul Fidler	<b>Bill Harvey Presentation</b> To be uploaded to BOF website.
<b>11</b>	Item 6	Graham Cole/ Richard Fish	<b>LANTRA BICS Data</b> Full summary to be issued.

<b>12</b>	Item 6	Hazel McDonald/ Richard Fish/ All	<b>BSI Competency Standard</b> Latest draft to be issued for anyone to comment.
<b>13</b>	Item 7	Richard Fish	<b>ADEPT and SCOTS Inspector Certification Schemes</b> Post meeting action: release of these schemes to be requested.
<b>14</b>	Item 8	Richard Fish	<b>UK Bridge Governance</b> Paper to be discussed at UKBB.
<b>15</b>	Item 9	Paul Fidler	<b>Keith Harwood Presentation</b> To be uploaded to BOF website.
<b>16</b>	Item 9	Chairman	<b>Scope for Bridge Management Systems</b> Chairman to contact TRIB for support.
<b>17</b>	Item 9	Keith Harwood/ Richard Fish	<b>Future Bridge Management Systems: Mapping out a Vision</b> Ideas to be developed further.
<b>18</b>	Item 10	Sue Threader/ Richard Fish	<b>Rochester Bridges Refurbishment – Carbon Counting and Off-Setting</b> To be presented at BOF 67.
<b>19</b>	Item 10	Jason Hibbert/ Richard Fish	<b>Welsh Government Work on Net Zero Carbon</b> To be presented at BOF 67.
<b>20</b>	Item 11	Paul Fidler	<b>Neil Loudon Presentation</b> To be uploaded to the members only section of the BOF website.
<b>21</b>	Item 12	Richard Fish/ Nicola Head	<b>Implementation of CIRIA Guide C764 Hidden Defects in Bridges</b> To be taken at BOF 67
<b>22</b>	Item 13c	Henry Dempsey/ Richard Fish	<b>3-D Printing Presentation</b> Link to be issued.
<b>23</b>	Item 13d	Sue Threader/ Richard Fish	<b>HoloLens Communication System</b> Presentation to be considered at a future meeting.
<b>24</b>	Item 14	Richard Fish	<b>BOF Award for Lifetime Achievement to Bridge Engineering in the UK</b> Voting process to be confirmed and issued.
<b>25</b>	Item 15	Chairman	<b>BOF Subscriptions</b> Decision to be taken on ending BOF membership for organisations who have not paid.

<b>26</b>	Item 16a	Paul Fidler	<b>Pont Llannerch</b> Jim Hall's presentation to be uploaded to the members only area of the BOF website.
<b>27</b>	Item 17	All	<b>Next Meeting</b> Tuesday 20 <sup>th</sup> April 2021 via Zoom.

BOF 66 Actions v2  
Richard Fish  
19<sup>th</sup> February 2021